“\ Mount Litera Zee School, Udgir

1\*.‘\;‘?7" |
Sy

N Mowen Urera

Few Nt

Date:28/08/2024

MLZSU/98/Admin/Trps/2024-25

Regarding Transport (Bus no.6)

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Please be informed that the drop-off facility will be done little early by 2pm for today (28
August) as Bus No.6 is at Latur for maintenance due to a part breakage.

We apologize for the inconvenience and request you to please cooperate and make surc you
coordinate with the driver of Bus.no 6 - Prabhakar Mane.

We anticipate your support

Thanks & Regards
MLZSU Team
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